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SE.16.23/24
  

The Sub-Committee 
welcomed the inclusion of 
the Green Grid and Local 
Green Spaces in the Local 
Plan Review, and 
recommended that Blue 
Corridors (watercourses 
and natural ponds) were 
explicitly referenced and 
considered in this area of 
work. 

Councillor Jeet 
Bains 

 
SCRER 

Already in Progress 

Heather 
Cheesbrough, 

Director of 
Planning & 
Sustainable 

Regeneration 

N/A 

Reference to Blue 
Corridors will be 
included in the 

Proposed Submission / 
Regulation 19 Local 

Plan Review – January 
2024 

TBC 

 


